
Kristen Jondreville < kristenjondreville@msn.com > 

Monday, February 12, 2024 8:46 AM 

Janine Maclean 

 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 
Re: lA24002 - Kristen Jondreville v. City of Charlottetown 

Limitation Period.docx; message.txt; wgrd_deny_00000012.clk 

Good morning, 

Please find attached two documents that provide proof that my appeal was filed within the statutory timeline. 

1. Email from Charlottetown city council member Trevor Mackinnon confirming the decision was not

posted until Jan 8, 2024.

2. Screenshot from the City of Charlottetown website with posting details that include the date posted.

(Jan 8, 2024)

These two documents provide the required information to prove I am within the prescribed statutory timeline 

of 21 days. 

Thank you, 

Kristen Jondreville 

From: Janine Maclean <jmaclean@irac.pe.ca> 

Sent: January 26, 2024 3:08 PM 

To: 1kristenjondreville@msn.com 1 <kristenjondreville@msn.com>; 1planning@charlottetown.ca 1 

<planning@charlottetown.ca>; 1mavdevelopmentinc@gmail.com1 <mavdevelopmentinc@gmail.com>; 
1dhooley@coxandpalmer.com 1 <dhooley@coxandpalmer.com>; 1mmckenna@coxandpalmer.com 1 

<mmckenna@coxandpalmer.com> 

Cc: Philip Rafuse <PJRafuse@irac.pe.ca>; Michelle Walsh-Doucette <mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca> 

Subject: lA24002 - Kristen Jondreville v. City of Charlottetown 

Good afternoon, 

Please find attached a letter to the parties for planning appeal lA24002 - Kristen Jondreville v. City of Charlottetown. 

Kind regards, 

�jli •U t,•1,0 !IUiiill 

�-giiliftory & App,ea1s ComIDlss[,i;in 
Commmlon d r.e9lemfl)titilM et d'ap�b 

Janine Maclean 

Executive Assistant 

� l•al•UIICl-t■HUD 

Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission 

134 Kent Street, Suite 501 

1 





 

From: 

Sent: 

MacKinnon, Trevor <tmackinnon@charlottetown.ca > 

Monday, January 29, 2024 11 :03 AM 

To: Kristen Jondreville 

Subject: Re: Appeal 

Good morning again, 

This is what came back from planning board.(see below) 

I couldn't get much other information, other than the lawyers are looking into a late submission for appeal. 

Good luck 

Hi Trevor, 

The list containing the decision for 68 Royalty Road was posted to the City1s website on Monday, January 8th at 4:16pm 

Trevor 

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada1s largest network. 

From: Kristen Jondreville <kristenjondreville@msn.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:19:18 AM 

To: MacKinnon, Trevor <tmackinnon@charlottetown.ca> 

Subject: Re: Appeal 

You don't often get email from kristenjondreville@msn.com. Learn why this is important 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thank you. I appreciate it. 

Sent from Outlook for iOS 

From: MacKinnon, Trevor <tmackinnon@charlottetown.ca> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:16:36 AM 

To: Kristen Jondreville <kristenjondreville@msn.com> 

Subject: Re: Appeal 

I will ask now and hope to get a response asap. 

Trevor 

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada1s largest network. 

From: Kristen Jondreville <kristenjondreville@msn.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:15:43 AM 

To: MacKinnon, Trevor <tmackinnon@charlottetown.ca> 

Subject: Appeal 
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